
Jeffrey A. Iveson 
Water Commissioner, Village of Delanson 

1797 Main St.   P.O. Box 235 
Delanson, New York 12053 

 
 

Period of January 1, 2022 – January 31, 2022 
 
 

Total Amount of Water Used per Period:                                      1,176,000gals. 
Average Amount of Water Used per Day:                                         38,000 gals. 
Total Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Period:                                      25 gals. 
Average Amount of Hypochlorite Used per Day:                                     .80 gals. 
 
 
 
Sunday, January 2, 2022: 

• Received email from Lamont Engineering, Regarding THM results for the 
EPA.  

 
Tuesday, January 4, 2022: 

• Received annual quality questioner from JH Consulting. 
 
Thursday, January 6, 2022: 

• Lamont sent fourth quarter sampling results to EPA (Updated) 
 
Monday, January 10, 2022: 

• EPA responded to Lamont, Village was copied in they received their 
fourth quarter results. 

 
Tuesday, January 11, 2022: 

• Digs safely mark out request for 187 East Shore Rd. 
 
Tuesday, January 18, 2022: 

• Sent in monthly Bac-T samples.  
 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022: 

•  Cleaned filter bed #3 
 
Thursday, January 20, 2022: 

• JH sent back monthly Bac-T results.  
  
 
 
 
Wednesday, January 26, 2022: 



• Received numerous calls and emails regarding no water. 

• Water break was found on Railroad Ave, worked to locate shut off valve 
and remove ice from valve box to shut down Railroad Ave. 

• Notified residents and businesses of no water until approx. 12pm the 
following day. 

• Notified health department of water main break, health department 
followed up with a boil water order effective immediately. 

• Made called to carver construction to coordinate a repair of the break the 
following day.   

 
Friday, January 28, 2022: 

• Spoke with contractor, brake was repaired, flushed water main and 
chlorinated line on Railroad Ave. 

• Took water samples for break to JH lab, to have Bac-T test done on 
Railroad Ave. 

 
Saturday, January 29, 2022: 

• Took water samples again on Railroad Ave, for Bac-T Test 

• Received cloudy water complaint from 144 Rose Street. Went to residents 
to speak with homeowner. 

 
Sunday, January 30, 2022: 

• Received email from JH lab, Results from both days testing Railroad Ave 
came back negative, called the health department with results. 

• Health Department called back with official notice to lift boil water order.  
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROGRAM.  DISCRIMINATION IS PROHIBITED.  

COMPLAINTS OF DISCRIMINATION MAY BE FILED WITH USDA DIRECTOR, OFFICE IF 

CIVIL RIGHTS, ROOM 326W, WHITTEN BUILDING. 14TH & INDEPENDENCE AVE. SW, 
WASHINGTON,  D.C. 202500410  (518)895-2100  YDD# 1-800-662-1220 


